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CERTIFICATE OF BIOSTATISTICS
Buenos Aires, August 2th 2022

To Whom it may concern

Title of the study: Upper gastrointestinal endoscopic findings in celiac
disease at diagnosis: A multicenter international retrospective study.

Head Investigator and responsable:
Professor Julio C. Bai; M.D.

Research Institutes of Health, School of Medicine. Universidad del Salvador; Buenos Aires,
Argentina.

Consultant Dr. C. Bonorino Udaondo Gastroenterology Hospital; Buenos Aires, Argentina
This letter is to confirm that | have read the ethics applications for this study and, that in my
view, the statistical methods and analyses reported are appropriated for the research.

| remain at your entire disposition

Sincerely

Prof. Julio Berreta; MD
Regular professor of Phisiology and Biophysics
School of Medicine; University of Buenos Aires; Argentina
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